

PTA NEWSLETTER

SUMMER TERM

· ISSUE 2 · VOLUME 1



WE NEED YOU!



If you would like to see large scale events such as summer or Christmas fayres, breakfast with the Easter Bunny or year group discos then we need your help!

Currently the PTA is run by 6 parents and 2 teachers and we simply cannot organise larger events on our own. We need volunteers who are available to help out at events. You don't have to sit on the committee or attend meetings, but knowing that you'll be able to show up on the day to run a stall or take money, sell raffle tickets or help supervise would be incredibly helpful!

If this is you, please email <u>nleightonpta.wps@schools.sefton.gov.uk</u> with your name and contact phone number, and we'll add you to our list of volunteers. Thank you! We do also need a Treasurer to join the PTA committee so if you have some time available (really not much!) and some experience in managing finances then please get in touch.

PTA COFFEE MORNINGS

We will be hosting a drop in coffee morning on the last Friday of every month from 9am to 10am in the Family Wellbeing Centre. Come along to meet other parents and find out more about the school and PTA. You can also drop off unwanted (clean, good condition) school uniform and swap it for other items as available. The first one will be on Friday 27th May. The Family Wellbeing Centre also runs a Chill and Chat session every Tuesday from 9am to 10am which everyone is welcome to join.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY!

27th May. 9am-10am - Coffee morning in the Family Wellbeing Centre
24th June. 9am-10am - Coffee morning in the Family Wellbeing Centre
24th June 3pm onwards - Summer event
15th July, 9am-10am - Coffee morning in the Family Wellbeing Centre
19th July - Year 6 Leavers Disco





SUMMER EVENT!

Pop **Friday 24th June** in your diary for our summer event!

This year we'll be keeping it small but hopefully next year, or possibly Christmas, we'll be able to hold a bigger event when we have more volunteers!

This time we'll have a tombola and raffle, a sweets and drinks stall, cakes and uniform swap.

Keep your eyes peeled for more news.

YEAR 6 LEAVER'S DISCO!

To give our Year 6 school leavers a proper send off we are going to be hosting a disco for them on Tuesday 19th July 6:30 to 8:30 in the school hall.

More information to follow!

PARENT'S NIGHT OUT!

We are also hoping to hold an end of year party for all us parents and guardians! Once again, more details to follow....

PTA NOTICEBOARD!

We have been asking local businesses to contribute funds towards a noticeboard for the playground so that we can easily keep everyone up to date with what's going on. If you have any suggestions of companies that we could approach for support then please email nleightonpta.wps@schools.sefton.gov.uk. Thanks!

